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December Update
The FAQ's for the UNI Works project have
recently been updated.

Check them out!

FAQ's

December Document
Shredding 

December 18th is the final service date
for all shredding bins on campus
provided by The Shredder for 2023.

Click on the button below for the 2024
pick up dates.

If your office is interested in a shredding
bin please contact obo@uni.edu  for
more information.  

2024 Service Calendar

Reduced Operations 
The Office of Business Operations would
like to wish everyone a safe and happy
holiday season. 

Our office will be closed December 25th
through January 1st. Email and voicemail
messages will be checked on non-
university holidays December 27th through
29th. 

If you have an urgent need during this time
please reach out to obo@uni.edu or 319-
273-2162 and someone will reach out
within one business day.

Contact Us:
obo@uni.edu
319-273-2162

103 Gilchrist Hall
Cedar Falls, IA 50614

Mail Code: 0008
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